
Marc  Anthony  Jokes  About
Being Single At Concert

Sure,  his  marriage
with Jennifer Lopez fell by the wayside, but Marc Anthony
isn’t showing signs that it’s slowing him down.  The pop star
played through his set list of romantic salsa tunes while
flirting and blowing kisses the the ladies in attendance,
calling one in particular, “Mamacita” — hot mama.  “They’re
saying I’m single,” Anthony said jokingly to his crowd at
Simon Bolivar Metropolitan Park in BogotÃ¡ Saturday night.
 Despite his divorce, Anthony and Lopez still plan to go
forward with their show Q’Viva, which will begin to film in
the fall, according to People.

Does flirting with the opposite sex help relieve the pain of a
break-up?

Cupid’s Advice:

Flirting can help when you’re fresh out of a relationship
because it can boost your confidence with potential lovers.
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 Here are some tips to help you get back into the game:

1. Timing is key: It’s important to remember the “mourning
period” that follows a break-up.  Give yourself some time to
get over your ex before you start turning up the flirt.  After
all, nobody likes thinking about their ex when they’re with
someone else.

2. Man overboard: The key with flirting is that it’s like
alcohol–best in moderation.  Taking it too far is not only a
sign that you’re not over your ex, but you just look silly.

3.  Be  playful:  Remember,  it’s  just  flirting.   Similar  to
Anthony, keep it fun, but don’t try to get a rebound right
after a break-up.

Do you think flirting after a break-up is appropriate? Comment
below.


